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To Be Rescheduled: Comptroller 
Lierman to Embark on Take a Look 
with Brooke Tour in Carroll County  

 

 

WHO: 
 

Comptroller Brooke Lierman 
 

 

WHAT: 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Comptroller Brooke Lierman’s 
Take a Look With Brooke Tour in Westminster this afternoon has 
to be rescheduled. A future date will be announced soon. 
 
On the Take a Look with Brooke Tours, the Comptroller will visit 
towns and communities throughout the state to learn more about 
the people, businesses, and community leaders who make Maryland 
a great place to live and work. She also will have the opportunity to 
see cutting-edge technologies, to talk with local entrepreneurs to 
take the pulse of the local economy, and to highlight places that 
contribute to a region’s quality of life. 

 

 

WHEN: 
 

TO BE RESCHEDULED. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

CONTACT: 

 

Tim Zink: TZink@marylandtaxes.gov 
                   667-290-3685 (cell) 
Barbara Sauers: bsauers@marylandtaxes.gov 
                   410-212-9414 (cell) 

 

Stay connected with the Comptroller of Maryland: 
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